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Congratulations Dayane Oliveira, DDS, MS, PhD
on achieving a K-Grant!
(Clinical Associate Professor)


Dr. Dayane Oliveira, DDS, MS, PhD, recently celebrated a significant career milestone with her promotion to Clinical Associate Professor at the University of Florida, College of Dentistry. Her multi-faceted role, which combines teaching and research, allows her to pursue her passion for advancing knowledge while shaping the next generation of dental professionals.
A critical component of Dr. Oliveira’s success stems from her transformative experience with the National Research Mentoring Network (NRMN). Her introduction to the program came through a chance encounter with Dr. Lauren Aleksunes during a Clinical and Translational Science Institute event. This moment, as Dr. Oliveira recalls, changed her career trajectory by connecting her to invaluable grant-writing resources.
Before joining NRMN, Dr. Oliveira struggled with grant writing, submitting her first NIH application without guidance, which went unscored. However, NRMN provided her with structured support, monthly meetings, and peer insights that enhanced her grant-writing capabilities. This experience not only refined her technical skills but also bolstered her confidence in navigating the complexities of academic funding.
Securing a prestigious K grant marked a turning point in Dr. Oliveira’s career. She acknowledges this grant as a pivotal opportunity to deepen her research, develop skills, and position herself competitively for future funding. Despite the challenges of grant writing, Dr. Oliveira remains committed to ongoing learning and continuous improvement, recognizing each application as an opportunity to grow.
When asked about her overall impression of NRMN, Dr. Oliveira highlights the group’s supportive environment and practical tools as invaluable assets. She describes the program as life-changing, offering mentorship, expert feedback, and a community of peers striving for excellence. Her advice to prospective NRMN participants is clear: "If you’re serious about building a career in research, this is an opportunity you shouldn’t miss."
Dr. Oliveira’s story is a testament to the power of mentorship, collaboration, and perseverance. Her journey serves as an inspiration to aspiring researchers, emphasizing that with the right support and determination, challenges can transform into stepping stones for success.
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